
 

THE CHANCELLOR TO THE UNIVERSITY OF NAIROBI VISITS THE COLLEGE OF 
ARCHITECTURE AND ENGINEERING 

 

Miss. Cynthia Mukabana, Chairperson Engineering Students Association and fifth year Civil Engineering student 
welcomes the chancellor with a bouquet of flowers outside E001 Lecture Theater. 

The Chancellor of the UoN, Dr. Vijoo Rattansi, today the 5th of August 2014 paid a visit to the 
College of Architecture and Engineering. She was accompanied by the Chairman of the 
University Council, Dr. Idle Omar Farah, together with the Vice Chancellor, Prof. George 
Magoha and other senior university and college management members of staff. Dr. Rattansi 
and Dr. Farah were taken on an extensive tour to all the schools, Institutes and departments of 
the college where they got to see the facilities available for teaching and research available to 
the students and staff of the college. They met students and members of staff and were treated 
to displays of some of the students' projects. The Chancellor expressed her pleasure in the 
dedication she saw in the members of staff of the college and pledged her support for the 
college and the university at large. 


